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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Application forms are available at the entrance of the 

church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or 

drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact 

you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our new Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses
that support your parish

Leonard
Your Real Estate Partner
"Thinking of Selling or Buying"

519-209-1531
Leonard Fazari Sales Representative

fazari@sutton.com
www.leonardfazari.com

Sutton Team Realty Inc. Brokerage
Office  519-756-8811

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517



 THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

230 - 1 

  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   
 

Liturgical Calendar 
Tuesday, October 30 
7:00 p.m.   Mass 
Agnes DeSutter offered by Ron & Joyce Rombout 
Wednesday, October 31 
8:30 a.m.   Mass    
Giuseppe Catanzariti offered by Joe & Irene Sergi 
Thursday, November 1 
All Saints 
8:30 a.m. Mass 
Donald Surette offered by the Surette Family 
Friday, November 2 
All Souls’ Day 
8:30 a.m.  Mass 
Departed members of the Catholic Women’s League 
offered by the Catholic Women’s League 
Adoration & Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
after Mass 
Saturday, November 3 
The Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
5:00 p.m.   Mass 
Repose of the souls of all deceased Bishops, Priests 
and Deacons who have served in the Diocese of 
Hamilton  
Sunday, November 4 
The Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:30 a.m.   Mass 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
 

Sanctuary Candle for All Our Parishioners 
(Both Parishes) 

 

   We Are Stewards     
 

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
September 2018 ………………………   $     910.00 
Weekend Contributions …………….    $  2,379.00 
Mission Co-Operative (to date) ………    $ 1,370.00 

 
 Wi Fi in the Parish Hall Username is 

Parish Hall and the password is 
5194495131 

 Please remember your parish in your 
will!  

   Parish News    
Scare the Hunger: Today is the last day for dropping 
off non-perishable food items.  Students from 
Assumption College HS will collect them on October 
30 and donate them to worthy charities in our area, like 
the St. Vincent de Paul.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Knights of Columbus Breakfast: This Sunday after 
the 9:30 am Mass. Menu: Eggs, sausages, ham, 
pancakes, homefries, toast, jam, tea and coffee.  Served 
with love by the Knights. Special 50/50 Draw.  Part of 
the proceeds will help with Grace Sibbick’s medical 
costs. Cost: $10 per adult and $5 for children under 10. 
 
Farmworkers’ Mass in Spanish: The last Mass for 
the season will be celebrated this Sunday at 7:00 pm.  
We will have a potluck supper following the Mass.  All 
are invited.  Bienvenidos! 
 
First Friday and Adoration: Friday, November 2 
following the 8:30 a.m. Mass. 
 
Adult Faith Formation: If any adult is interested in 
becoming Catholic or any baptized Catholic would like 
to complete his/her initiation by receiving the 
Sacrament of Confirmation, please contact Fr. Peter 
through the Parish Office.  Also, if any parishioner is 
interested in helping Fr. Peter with the program, please 
contact him.   
 
Newly Baptized:  We congratulate and welcome the 
newest member of our faith community: Rowyn 
Rebecca Dunbar.  We pray that she will continue to 
grow in her faith, together with the support and 
guidance of her parents, Benjamin and Danielle 
Dunbar. 
 
New Sunday Missals for 2019: Will be available next 
week at the back of the Church for $5.00; special 
Youth Missals - $10.00. 
 
First Holy Communion:  There will be a mandatory 
meeting for all parents whose children (Grade 2) will 
be preparing to celebrate the Sacraments of First 
Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.  The 
meeting will take place in Church on Thursday, 
November 29. Registration will begin at 6:30 pm and 
the meeting will commence at 7:00 pm.  If you have 
not received a letter with further instruction, please 
stop by the office or pick up a letter after Mass. 

 OCTOBER 28, 2018 
     
Confirmation:  There will be a mandatory meeting for 
the students (Grade 7) and their parents who are 
preparing to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
The meeting will take place in Church on Thursday, 
November 22.  Registration will begin at 6:30 pm and 
the meeting will commence at 7:00 pm.  If you have 
not received a letter with further instruction, please 
stop by the office or pick up a letter after Mass. 
 
 

“LIGHT A SMILE” CHRISTMAS CAMPAIGN 
The CWL is collecting new socks and underwear 
(women or children) for an organization called The 
Wish Closet. Donations of knitted hats, mitts, scarves 
or quilts also welcome.  Please leave donations in the 
Christmas Drive box in the foyer of the Church. 
 
 

ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 
 

Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, November 4 
The Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time  
11:30 a.m.  Mass 
Olive Sparrow offered by Stephen Sparrow and 
Christine Drozd 
 
Scare the Hunger: Today is the last day for dropping 
off non-perishable food items.  Students from 
Assumption College HS will collect them on October 
30 and donate them to worthy charities in our area, like 
the St. Vincent de Paul.  Thank you for your support. 
 
CWL: Will meet Tuesday, November 6 at 1:30 p.m. in 
the Church Hall.  This will be a planning meeting for 
our Christmas social. 
 
Weekend Contributions …………….. $  837.00 
Misson Co-Operative ( to date) ………..$  275.00 
 
Impact on Young Minds – Video Games & Social  
Media, Healthy or Harmful? All parents, caregivers, 
and grandparents, even youth themselves, are welcome 
to attend a presentation by Brian Janes (registered 

psychotherapist) on Thursday, Nov. 8th from 7 – 9 
p.m. at the Chancery Office, Hamilton. Come and find 
out about the potential dangers and negative 
consequences of social media and video games on 
young people. This workshop will look at the impact 
of video games and social media on the developing 
brain, provide an overview of some of the social 
dangers present on the web and suggest guidelines and 
boundaries to help children’s access to screen time 
remain healthy. To register call 905-528-7988 ext. 
2249, or go to www.hamiltondiocese.com. 
 
 

 
The Faithful Departed 

  
Dear Parishioners: 
 
 As we begin to see the signs of fall around us - shorter 
days and cooler nights - we know that the month of 
November will soon be upon us. November stands out 
in the Church as the time when we celebrate the Feast 
of All Saints (November 1) and the Commemoration 
of all the Faithful Departed (All Souls, November 2). 
November also marks the end of the liturgical year 
when we celebrate the Solemnity of Christ the King 
(November 25). 
  
And in Canada we see the poppies worn on lapels and 
jackets, as a reminder to honour those brave men and 
women who sacrificed their lives for our freedom and 
values on Remembrance Day (November 11). 
  
Let us make a special effort this coming month to 
remember the faithful departed, deceased family 
members, fallen heroes, friends, benefactors and 
members of our parish. We pray for the dead 
throughout the year, but most especially during the 
month of November, because we know that all life in 
this world will come to an end. But with the end of our 
earthly existence awaits a glorious beginning in the 
everlasting life. As we continue to mourn the loss of 
our loved ones may we hold onto to the firm belief and 
hope that one day we shall see them again and on that 
day, “every tear will be wiped away and all our 
sadness turn to joy.” (Revelation 21:4) 
  
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella 
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